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Stephen Hoffman

From: ecomment@pa.gov
Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 1:25 PM
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; IRRC; environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net; 

regcomments@pa.gov; ntroutman@pasen.gov; timothy.collins@pasenate.com; 
gking@pahousegop.com; siversen@pahouse.net

Cc: c-jflanaga@pa.gov
Subject: Comment received - Proposed Rulemaking: CO2 Budget Trading Program (#7-559)

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 
 
Re: eComment System 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on 
Proposed Rulemaking: CO2 Budget Trading Program (#7-559). 
 
Commenter Information:  
 
Michael Smyer  
Growing-Greener.org (mick@growing-greener.org)  
134 Victoria Lane  
Lewisburg, PA 17837 US  

Comments entered:  
 
No text comments were provided as part of this comment submittal. Please refer to attachments 
below.  

These links provide access to the attachments provided as part of this comment.  
 
 Comments Attachment: 12-23-20SMYER_Think Globally.pdf  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Shirley 

 
Jessica Shirley 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
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Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
ecomment@pa.gov  


